CSUL RESOURCE SHARING COMMITTEE 
Report on Current Activities for the Members Council on Library Services Meeting
September 3-4, 2014


Chair:  Kristine Shrauger

The committee spent three meetings discussing the Next-Gen ILS report and made some comments and suggestions for the Next-Gen ILS committee.  The RS committee feels that the Next-Gen ILS taskforce has a comprehensive list of requirements that are needed for Circulation and Interlibrary Loan. 

FLVC has discussed some possible workflow change within UBorrow system.  It would mean moving from the ILL-number to using the library’s barcode to represent the request.  It might help cut down on the number of books that are moved about the system that do not have attached paperwork, but it may also mean additional work on the front end.  Discussion will continue over the next month.  

The group continues to discuss the Lost Book policies and how the Universities system would like to implement policies and procedures regarding lost books, replacements, and reimbursements.  
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